
 
 

 
September 6, 2024 
 
 
To: All Affiliates of the Red Deer & District Labour Council 
 
 
Greetings Sisters and Brothers; 
 
The Red Deer & District Labour Council is hosting a training session for union representatives 

on the topic of Domestic Violence at Work. The course will be held in Red Deer from Wed. 

Oct.16  to Fri. Oct.18. 

 

This 2½ day training session will help shop stewards, health and safety representatives and 

other union representatives gain a deeper understanding of the dynamics of domestic violence 

at work, and the role of the union and employer in addressing it. 

 

Participants will learn ways to best support members who may be experiencing domestic 

violence, including how to recognize and respond to the warning signs and risk factors, and how 

to connect members to support and services in the community. Union representatives will also 

leave with tools to build awareness in the workplace about domestic violence at work. 

 

Since it is being held locally we hope to accommodate those members who aren’t always able 

to travel to attend courses and are hopeful that your local/union would encourage and support 

members to attend. 

 

See Registration Form for more details.  

 

Deadline to register is Wednesday, October 09, 2024. 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and we look forward to hearing from you soon. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact us. 

 
 
In Solidarity, 
Karen Reay 
Sec-Treasurer 
RDDLC 

#102, 4730A – 50 Street, Red Deer AB      T4N 1X2 
Phone: 403-341-4868     Email:  rddlc1@gmail.com 

www.reddeerlabour.ca 
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